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                     Hand in hand we learn 

23rd May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Year Two children are going on a visit to Withernsea Lighthouse on Tuesday 13th June 
2017.  This is to support their current ‘topic’ work. 
 
The children will leave School at approximately 8.45 am and return for approximately 
5.00pm.  They will need a raincoat and appropriate footwear.  Packed lunches will be 
provided by School, please fill in the enclosed slip. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £13.50 each. (£12 coach, £1.00 Lighthouse entry, 50p insurance) 
 
We know how much children’s learning benefits from first hand experiences so we hope you 
will support this opportunity for your child.  If you think that you will have difficulty meeting 
the cost of the trip in a single payment, please contact School and we can arrange weekly 
instalments. 
 
No child will be discriminated against if voluntary contributions are not made. However, 
unless voluntary contributions are forthcoming then it will be necessary to cancel the visit. 
The governing body regrets the need to operate such a policy but the School Budget is 
unable to fund School visits.  
 
Finally, could you to please fill in the slip below and return it to School as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
 
The Y2 Staff 
 
 

 
 
KIVETON PARK INFANT SCHOOL – Withernsea Lighthouse 
 
I give my permission for my child …………………………………………………………… 
 
To go to Withernsea Lighthouse on Tuesday 13th June 2017 
 
I enclose £13.50 to cover the cost of the visit. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………… parent/guardian 
 
cheques payable to Kiveton Park Infant School Fund 
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